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7:00 PM 

 
Portland Township Hall 

773 Grand River Ave 
Portland, Michigan  

 
The Portland Township Planning Commission will be holding a public hearing to accept 
comments on amending and updating the Township Master Plan.   
 
The Commission has updated the Master Plan with new Census data and comparisons, new 
survey results, updates to the districts explanations, education, medical, emergency services, 
recreation, transportation, utilities sections and the plan to construct a new Township hall and 
amendments to the Future Land Use Map. 
 
The updated Master Plan book is available for viewing on the Township Website at 
www.portlandtownship.org on the Home page under Public Notices.  Public comments will be 
accepted at the meeting and written comments can be mailed to Portland Township, PO Box 
314, Portland MI 48875 or emailed to zoningadmin@msn.com before the meeting date. 

http://www.portlandtownship.org/

